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Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste
Dear Parents / Caregivers

On Tuesday 29 June we are holding our Subject Teacher Conferences from 10:00am -
7:00pm. There will be no scheduled classes on this day as all teachers will be involved
in the conferences.

To book appointments to meet your child/children’s teachers please go to SchoolPoint
at https://papakura.schoolpoint.co.nz/ and login.

If you require assistance, please contact the school on (09) 296 4400 or email
enquiries@papakurahigh.school.nz

Nga mihi

o e

Simon Craggs
Tumuaki/Principal

Willis Road, PO Box 72 080, Papakura 2244, New Zealand
Phone: (64) 9 296 4400 | Fax: (64) 9 296 4401 | Email: enquiries@papakurahigh.school.nz



